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September 14, 2020

William McFadden PE
Hope Consulting

117 South Market Street
Benton, Arkansas 72015

RE: WATER AND SEWER EXTENSION
Sam’s Hill Subdivision (Lots 1~ 128) | Project #20-0169
Salem Water Users (PWS 492), Bryant, Saline County
Reference: ADH Project No. 62280
ADH Project No. 112190

Dear Mr, McFadden:

The plans for the above-captioned project dated 8-28-19, and submitted to the ingineering Section
on 9-4-20, have been reviewed and are hereby approved with the following conditions:

1. The Engineering Section relied upon the statements and representations made in the engineer's
report, plans and specifications. In case any statement or representation in the aforementioned
documents is found to be incorrect, this Approval may be revoked.

2. There shall be no deviation from the plans and specifications unless revised plans and
specifications have been first submitied for review and written consent given,
3. The review and approval of the plans and specifications were for lunctional and sanitary

features and in no way constitute an analysis of the structural design.

4. If construction on this project is not started within one year of the date affixed hereto, this
Letter of Approval is void.

5. Construction shall be performed according to the Salem Water Users and Bryant Sewer
standard specifications and details.

6. Construction inspection for this project shall be the responsibility of Willtam Mclfadden Pl
(Hope Consulting).

7. All materials and components installed after January 3, 2014 in drinking water systems are
required to comply with the federal definition of "lead free” contained in Public Law 111-
380.



One set of the plans is being retained for our files and a copy is being returned to you. When
submitting correspondence pertaining to this project, please include our reference number 112190.

Sincerely,

E.

Engineering Section
SMY: SGB: sgb

oo Salem Water Association (PWS 492)
Bryant Wastewater (PSS S78)



